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Regarding bylaw 1934-461 for rezoning of quatsino Boulevard. 
 
I am writing this letter to DOK, as I am NOT in favour of the rezoning.  We/DOK all made the decision to 
deny the condo complex that was proposed by the Rigoni brothers at the entrance to blueberry avenue. 
We did not move to the finest subdivision in kitimat to have not only the city, but individuals wanting to 
build multi family complexes, when we are single family dwelling. We provided DOK with a downtown 
revitalization plan and this shelter or any other multi use facility is not what strawberry meadows was 
built for. I am not in favour of this amendment as it will open the door for others to build condos etc and 
like I said we set precedence, as well the DOK, when the previous builders tried the same thing. 
 
Mountain view square is the best option and as mayor and council it’s time to look to the future with a 
vision for the downtown. We expect to double the size of our town so let’s get the property and road 
built past the Ol Keg to the hospital and revisit the downtown revitalization plan the Chamber of 
Commerce provided.  
 
Having a women’s shelter near a construction camp will influence our families ability to walk safely in 
our neighbourhood. Perhaps cablecar is a good alternative as a healing centre.  
 
Regards, Tracey Hittel 56 Blueberry  
 


